
OHR Vehicle Involved in Fatal Accident

At around 13.30 today, an OHR car carrying three German bodyguards, employed by Internationale Bodyguard und
Sicherheitsagentur, on a duty trip was involved in a fatal collision with another car near Visoko. The two occupants
of the other car were killed. One occupant of the OHR car is in critical condition; the other two are being treated for
their injuries.

The cause of this accident has yet to be established. The High Representative and all his staff extend their
condolences to the family and friends of those who were killed and their hopes for the full recovery of those who
were injured.
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